RSCDS Qld Winter School 2024
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RSCDS Qld Winter School 2024, PO Box 255, Coopers Plains Qld 4108, Australia

Newsletter No. 8 1 July 2024

The wait is over and we can’t wait to see you all at Gatton next week! Here are some last-minute points to
note.

Getting to Gatton
We have written to everyone who requested transport to/from Gatton. If you asked for transport and
have not received an email, please get in touch as soon as possible.

The CBD pick-up point for our transport is NOT the Roma Street Transit Centre as previously advised. Our
bus will pick up from Roma Street, opposite the Transit Centre, at the bus stop just outside the Police
Station (200 Roma Street). Look for the RSCDS sign on the side of the bus.

If you are unlucky enough to miss our bus service to Gatton, you could catch a Greyhound bus.
(Greyhound website.) If travelling by Greyhound or another coach company, you will be dropped off at
the bus stop on the Warrego Highway, adjacent to Gatton campus. It is a long walk from there, so please
phone one of the numbers below* if you need a lift from the Warrego Highway bus stop to the campus.

Important bits and pieces

* You don’t need to bring a mug — we have one for you!

* Towels will also be provided.

* Remember to bring your brolly - there may be some light showers about.

* You will have free wi-fi access as a guest at University of Queensland, Gatton Campus.

* UQ Gatton -guest-wifi

* We plan to have lists of names and room numbers available in the Common Room. Please let us know if
you do not wish your name to appear on this list.

* Don’t forget your costume for the Fabulous Fifties night on Thursday.

* Have you packed your warm headgear? (We will be looking out for the most interesting!)

* If you have a Ceilidh item for Wednesday night, contact Sally (smau2232®@icloud.com)

* Bring some cash - there will be a shop selling pre-owned books, CD’s, kilts, etc. There will also be a
representative from ‘A Wee Bit o’ Scotland’, on Wednesday, selling Scottish wares
(https://aweebitoscotland.wpcomstaging.com/online-shop/).

* One of our dancers will have a shop selling some unique Queensland tartan goods. (email ‘Touch of
Tartan’ here:
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/FMfcgzQVxRGDMnGvxfVWRFTvnsjzQCpg?compose=new&pr
ojector=1&messagePartld=0.5)

*Contacts numbers

For any issues on Sunday, phone Cathy McLeod (0403 280 402), Diana Pascoe (0428 501 226) after
12.30pm) or Ross Roache (0455 342 809). If it is after 5pm contact Fran Beausaert (0411 523 316) or Sally
Maunder (0408 872 934).

See you at Check-in on Sunday: 2-5pm in the Foundation Building (and after 5pm, in the Common Room,
Pitt Hall). Look for the signs around campus!

Best wishes from the Queensland Winter School Committee 2024

Web: qld-winter-school-2024.org.au email to: gldwinterschool2024@gmail.com
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